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As we head into winter and the possibility of inclement weather, there a few reminders we would like to 

share with families. 

 

Notification of Bus Cancellation or Delays from Tri Board Transportation: 

If your child takes a school bus, make sure you have signed up for email notification from Tri Board 

Transportation at https://transportation.triboard.ca/Cancellations.aspx.  

Further information on bus cancellations can be found at 

https://triboard.ca/delays-and-cancellations/snow-days-inclement-weather/.  

You will receive up to date information on delays or cancellations of your child's bus throughout the 

school year. 

 

Whenever buses are cancelled in the morning, they are cancelled for the entire day even if the weather 

improves during the day. 

 

Please do not call the school regarding bus delays or cancellations. 

Contact Information: 

Tri Board Transportation 613-354-1981, Lisa Clarey ext. 314 

Bus #214 - First Student 613-389-8690 

Bus #234 - First Student 613-389-8690 

Bus #164 - Stock 613-384-0770  

Bus #177 - Stock 613-384-0770 

 

Reporting Student Absences on Bus Cancellation Days: 

In the event that school buses are cancelled and the school remains open, parents of bused students do 

not have to call the school to report their absence.  

However, for students that walk or are driven to school, parents must call the school if their 

child/children will not be at school on bus cancellation days. 

https://transportation.triboard.ca/Cancellations.aspx
https://triboard.ca/delays-and-cancellations/snow-days-inclement-weather/

